
Do you know what your
donations to the 

Sneaker Bash get used for?

On April 22 , breakfast
was delivered to our

wonderful bus drivers
and transportation

office members. 

nd

M-S PTO was able to
provide a variety of
muffins, bagels and
spreads, fruits, and

juices. 

Thank you to all the
transportation staff

who provide safe
transportation 
for our children.
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Upcoming Events
Staff Appreciation Week
May 5 - 9  th th

HANDS Around the World
May 7th, LT

Field Days at MPE
May 19th, 20th & 21st

Connect With Us
Email
msptoboard@gmail.com

Website
https://www.m-spto.org

Facebook
https://www.facebook.com/mahometpto

Volunteer Needs

Field Days
MPE: https://signup.com/go/MANjvyP
LT: 

3  Graderd

4  Gradeth

5  Gradeth

Dawg Walk 2025 Planning Committee
Sign Up Here

Get Involved

2025-2026 Committee Chairs Needs
Sign Up Here

Marissa Hill stated “We have used the donations for
our McKinney-Vento students to purchase new

spring/summer clothing for some of them, to pay
registration fees for others to participate in summer
programs at the local park district and are currently
working to purchase school supply kits for next fall.

We anticipate the continued need to purchase
clothing for students as well as pay for some services
- tutoring, activity fees in the community, etc - as we

roll into the 2025-26 school year. As the District's
McKinney-Vento liaison, I thank the PTO for their

continued support for 
our students with housing insecurities!”

We are bananas for our Bus Drivers!

Field Days at LT
May 19th and 20th

HANDS Food Sign-Up
Sign-Up

2025-2026 Volunteer  Sign Up
Sign Up Here

http://m-spto.org/
https://www.facebook.com/mahometpto
https://signup.com/go/MANjvyP
https://forms.gle/jFj8Yr5MEwfWQuLL9
https://forms.gle/jFj8Yr5MEwfWQuLL9
https://forms.gle/jFj8Yr5MEwfWQuLL9
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfDPmxG3fRtXJ0BXqUnmQ-SJQ6-5JxLk-9hF3EG_VfBQBhG_Q/viewform?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfDPmxG3fRtXJ0BXqUnmQ-SJQ6-5JxLk-9hF3EG_VfBQBhG_Q/viewform?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfDPmxG3fRtXJ0BXqUnmQ-SJQ6-5JxLk-9hF3EG_VfBQBhG_Q/viewform?usp=sharing
https://forms.gle/76NShY3M4GNHHMg86
https://forms.gle/76NShY3M4GNHHMg86
https://forms.gle/76NShY3M4GNHHMg86
https://m-spto.org/dawgwalk/dw2025/
https://m-spto.org/volunteer/committeechairs/
https://signup.com/go/iAGHydH
https://m-spto.org/volunteer/signup/


M-S PTO is now looking to fill our open school
executive and committee chair positions for
next year. We depend on volunteers to ensure
that all the activities like Book Fair, Staff
Appreciation, Family Events and many others
are planned and run efficiently. 

We are in search of enthusiastic individuals who
can help lead our many committees with the
executive board during the 2025-2026 school
year.

For more information and to submit your
interest for open positions, please visit: 
https://m-spto.org/volunteer/committeechairs/

Congratulations to the
2025-2026 Elected Officers!
Elections were held on April 10th for next year’s
Executive Board. Please welcome our 2025-
2026 Executive Officers:

Stevi Stutzman, President
Heather Crump, Vice President
Andrea Singh, Treasurer
Sammie Hendon, Secretary

Committee Chairs Needed

Planning for M-S PTO’s annual fundraiser will get
underway this summer. It takes a lot of amazing
volunteers to make the bulldog magic happen!
Please click here to sign up for planning
committee emails or join us at one of our meetings
at MPE this summer.

Join the Dawg Walk 2025
Planning Committee

Plan Ahead!
Did you know that your child’s school supplies can be

ordered and directly delivered to their classroom with a few
simple clicks? 

Now is the time to order school supply kits for 
next year! Click on the schools below to order your child’s

school supplies. These are the supplies your child’s teacher
specifically requested.

Deadline to order is July 1 , 2025st

Middletown Lincoln Trail

https://m-spto.org/volunteer/committeechairs/
https://m-spto.org/dawgwalk/dw2025/
https://1stdayschoolsupplies.com/gs/33666?utm_source=SFMC&utm_medium=FWD_email&utm_campaign=crd_fwd
https://1stdayschoolsupplies.com/gs/33296?utm_source=SFMC&utm_medium=FWD_email&utm_campaign=crd_fwd


"Super Teachers, Super Impact!
Thanks for Making a Difference!"

Join us in celebrating our Middletown and Lincoln Trail Superheros the week of May 5th-May 9
with the optional suggestions above. We appreciate all the ways that our teachers and staff

support our students and families! 

thJoin us in celebrating our Middletown and Lincoln Trail Superheros the week of May 5th-May 9
with the optional suggestions above. We appreciate all the ways that our teachers and staff

support our students and families! 

th

Lets         Kapow         them with lots of loving gestures!

Please consider sharing the love amongst classroom teachers,
Encore teacher, administration, support services staff. Click Here
to See Your Child’s Grade Level recommended List of Staff to Spoil! 

Link to Middletown Staff
Favorites Here

Link to Lincoln Trail Staff
Favorites Here

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1jQmHsnKbt0v2F_ujMEkmsgJspjBHRhsSK3MAWlvqo2A/edit?usp=sharing
https://m-spto.org/bulldogstaff24-25/24-25mpestaff/
https://m-spto.org/bulldogstaff24-25/24-25mpestaff/
https://m-spto.org/bulldogstaff24-25/24-25ltstaff/
https://m-spto.org/bulldogstaff24-25/24-25ltstaff/


Are you unsure about the time commitments to volunteer for
M-S PTO positions?

We have a variety of open positions that range from behind the
scenes to very active. Some positions require daytime

availability while others can be done from the comfort of your
own home. We will provide you with all information needed to
perform to the best capability. Our current board has worked
diligently to make the roles beginner friendly and easy to take

over.

For More Details and/or to Sign Up:
Committee Chairs
Volunteer

Behind The Scenes Positions:
Volunteer Coordinator
Communications Chair
Spirit Chair

Daytime Hour Availability Preferred 
(but not required): 

MPE and LT Executives
Staff Appreciation Chair
Book Fair Chairs (but only few days-1 fall, 1 spring)

Evening Hour Availability Preferred
(but not required):

Family Events Chairs

https://m-spto.org/volunteer/committeechairs/
https://m-spto.org/volunteer/


The Winner of the 2025 Dawg Walk T-Shirt Design Contest is..... 

Will Crump

Thank you to all who submitted t-shirt design entries! We had 23 submissions! 
We are so lucky to have such creative Bulldogs!  

Clic
k on th

e paw-print to view all entries we received.

https://drive.google.com/file/d/19UNa6X_7X5Djl2RXsLOXWyTg0446MRhu/view?usp=sharing

